FROM THE CENTER FOR EVANGELIZATION

Sr. Mary Roger Thibodeaux Evangelization Director



In Waiting and Celebrating Emmanuel,
We Can Let New Evangelization Live By:

- Singing all the Hymns that honor this great birth
- * Opening our homes / convents to a small group for prayer, sharing stories, and enjoying coffee and tea.
- * Displaying outside in some manner the manger scene
- * Exchanging spiritual gifts
- * Buying and mailing spiritual cards
- * Requesting that greeting card stores to have a supply of spiritual cards on hand
- * Praying out loud at every Mass for the return of all to God
- * Bringing a cooked meal to the sick
- * Offering to shop for infirmed people
- * Meeting with a family of four or more ~ to pray and share about family life in general
- * Taking a poor young child out to buy a gift and have lunch
- * Asking our Associates to coordinate a Christmas pageant in a parish, a center or food shelter.

Let Us Once More Welcome Emmanuel ~
By the 'Doing' of New Evangelization

